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Appeal of Adam Smith to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction Notice (electrical shutoff) at 1175 ROSS
AVENUE, #2.

I just got notice from James Thomas, Fire Inspector, that the electric has been off for two months and my
tenant did not notify me that she hasn't paid her bills.  She is moving out by 8/20/12.  Electric will be back on
after she is out.  I have new tenants ready to move in on 9/12/12.

August 6, 2012

James Thomas

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Adam Smith to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Correction Notice
(electrical shutoff) at 1175 ROSS AVENUE, #2, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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